
 

 

 

 

Monday 13th July 2020  Update 

Rhett remains at the top of the leaderboard with an amazing 610 000  points, 

closely followed by Roxy with 586 000.  Rhett also has the fastest speed, so 

well done. 

Well done to those of you who have engaged and played ttrockstars over the 

past four months.  I am sure you will agree that it has improved your times 

tables.  When you return to school we are hoping that we will be able to 

continue with ttrockstars and that you will be able to spend a few minutes 

regularly to improve your times and accuracy.  You are all stars! 

 

I will set the tables over the holiday period and any further changes that you 

need can be made in September when we return to school. 

Keep playing, keep having fun and most importantly keep safe. 

 

HAPPY PLAYING ROCKSTARS. 

                                  

 


